
 

 

 

 

 

This will be our last newsletter for this academic year.  It has been another busy and enjoyable year with lots of 

memories made and achievements reached. We still have lots more fun to come next week before we close our 

doors at 2pm on Thursday 20th July.  A huge thank you to all of our wonderful North Walkden children for their hard 

work, enthusiasm, fun and laughter throughout the year, it really does makes coming to work a pleasure.  Whilst we 

say goodbye and good luck to our year 6 children we will be welcoming our new families into the North Walkden 

family in September.  I also want to thank our parents and carers too for you continued support, we couldn’t do it 

without you, parents as partners is key to successfully providing your child with the best education we can.  Finally I 

would also like to thank all the staff at North Walkden who work hard every day bringing learning to life and 

engaging the children in fun and exciting lessons.   

Have a lovely summer everyone and I look forward to seeing you all on Wednesday 6th September when we return 

to start our next school year. 

100% ATTENDANCE:  A fantastic achievement – these children have been in 

school every day and have been lucky enough to not have any illnesses that 

have required them to take time off school.  They have been congratulated in 

todays’ assembly by the whole school.  

Year 2 – George and Aliza 

Year 3 – Darcie 

Year 4 – Callum 

Year 5 – Finley and Mya 

Year 6 – Jessica, Dominic and Erika 

Year 6 leaver’s show:  WOW!  I was blown away by how fantastic year 6 performed for us this week.  What a way to 

finish their primary school journey.  I am immensely proud of every one of them and know they will go on to thrive in 

the next stage of their education.   

Place2Be:  Support is still available over the holidays, take a look here https://www.place2be.org.uk/holiday  

Staffing: I am pleased to welcome Mrs Trousdale to the team, she will be supporting in EYFS from September. 

There are lots of exciting activities for the children next week so please check the diary dates below. 

Headteacher’s Weekly Awards  - WELL DONE TO OUR STARS OF THE WEEK 
All the children get a special mention in the Achievement assembly on Friday and will bring home a certificate 

detailing the reason for their award. 

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Demi 
Ellis 

Leo 
Lu’ay 

Darcy 
Lydia 

Kye 
Abraham 

Byron 
Delilah 

Amina 
Ethan 

Amle 
Rocco 

Whole 
Class 

https://www.place2be.org.uk/holiday


 

Well done Year 1 who were here on time every day this week! Children should be in school 

by 8.45am if you arrive after this time you are late! 

Well done to Year 2 who achieved their class attendance target of 96% for last week - 

fantastic!   

 

School communication:  Please ensure you are logged into your school spider app so that you receive all the 

important messages we send out.  If you need to download the app again, its ‘School Spider’ and then you can 

simply go to the log in page and click forgot password to reset your log in details.  

Contacting School: If you wish to contact school then you can email us on 

NorthWalkdenPrimary.PupilContact@salford.gov.uk and we will respond the same day or call 0161 921 2921.  

DIARY DATES: Whilst we aim not to change dates once set sometimes circumstances mean we have to, please 

always check the dates each week and update your plans accordingly. Any changes will be highlighted.  

DATE ACTIVITY/EVENT TIME CLASS 

MONDAY 17TH 
JULY 

MOVE UP MORNING 9.15-
10.15AM 

RECEPTION TO YEAR 
6 

MONDAY 17TH 
JULY 

ICE CREAM VAN VISIT 1-3PM ALL 

TUESDAY 18TH 
JULY 

KEY STAGE 1 BUMP AND BOUNCE 9-3 YEAR 1 & 2 

TUESDAY 18TH 
JULY 

KEY STAGE 2 TALENT SHOW 1-3 YEARS 3 - 6 

WEDNESDAY 
19TH JULY 

KEY STAGE 2 WATER PLAY 1-3 KEY STAGE 2 

WEDNESDAY 
19TH JULY 

LEAVERS MEAL/EVENT 5-6.30PM YEAR 6 
 

THURSDAY 20th 
JULY 

SCHOOL MEAL EVENT – SUMMER PARTY – all children are 
welcome to order a school meal on The Evolve Hub 

11.30 – 
1.00PM 

ALL 

THURSDAY 20TH 
JULY 

LEAVERS ASSEMBLY – maximum of 2 adults per child 9AM YEAR 6 

THURSDAY 20TH 
JULY 

SCHOOL CLOSES  2PM N-YEAR 6 

 

Kind regards, Mrs Warburton 

Punctuality and Attendance  
Please remember school starts at 8:45am – Doors will be open from 8.35am.  Children arriving after 8.55am must 
enter through the school office and be signed in.  
Last week’s attendance – Our School target and individual pupil target is 96% 

 Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2  Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Whole School 

Class attendance 89.1 98.1 90.3 98.3 92.7 91 91 92.5 92.8 

Late arrivals 1 1 3 1 2 0 2 3 13 
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